
Tuesday 20th February 2024

EYFS Farm Visit to Roxbourne on Thursday 29th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are so excited to be welcoming a travelling Farm next week at Roxbourne. The children will have an opportunity to
meet a variety of farm animals on school grounds and it will be hands-on and tactile experience for the students.

Consent is needed to allow the children to interact with the animals. Please kindly complete this form to give your
consent. This will involve touching them, feeding them and being within close proximity in a safe environment.

Please pay for this Visit on Arbor before Thursday 29th February 2024.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions.

With kind regards,

The Early Years Team

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfSSsc0yIroQpZ1lb2Z1w60RHxUBhosmleAIO7UL1MgTE7G7g/viewform

